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Adjustment of internal emergency plan during the time of coronavirus  

 
It is still possible for an emergency to occur during the time of coronavirus. This is why it is important to align the 
internal emergency plan as much as possible with corona measures.   
 

Fire 
• It is important to ensure that everyone adheres to the prescribed instructions “what to do in the 

event of a fire”. 
• Timely evacuation to the muster point remains important, provided a distance of 1.5 metres from 

each other is maintained. If necessary, provide an additional alternative muster point if there is 
insufficient capacity at the original one.  

• The fire-fighting team must, if possible, also observe the prescribed distances while dealing with 
the emergency.   

• Check which PPE you already have, and which PPE is required to deal with an emergency; 
provide/reserve this PPE for emergencies only.  

• Ensure direct and indirect contact is kept to a minimum (reading and operating the fire panel, 
controlling the fire-fighting service, coordinating the emergency situation, exchanging information 
with emergency services: size of the fire - attempt to extinguish - everyone evacuated). 

• Also apply the required hygiene and distance measures after the evacuation and intervention. 
Clean and disinfect the tools, PPE and fire protection equipment that has been used. 

 

First Aid - Resuscitation 
Consult the information sheet, “Adapted information for in-house emergency services”, which can be found 
in the restart guide. 

 
Mensura can also support you in drawing up and amending the emergency planning for the company. 
 
This document was drawn up on 20/04/2020 on the basis of the measures in force on that date.   
It contains general cross-sectoral measures. The applicability must be considered in function of the own business situation. 


